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October 31, 2023 

 

 

 

To: All Avaya Local Presidents and Staff 

 

Re: Bargaining Report #14 
 

 

Sisters and Brothers, 

 

The Union and the Company met yesterday, Monday, October 30, hoping to bring the remaining 

issues closer together so that we can get an agreement out to you to vote on.  While nothing was 

agreed to, there was some positive discussion towards finalizing the outstanding issues.  

 

With that being the case, the contract has been extended through Thursday, November 2, 

2023, at 5:00 p.m. (EDT).  

 

In solidarity, 

 

 

Brian Sawyer, Staff Representative 

Sandra Strain, CWA Local 6016 

Richard Chittenden, CWA Local 6215 
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